
at from my own experience in the field; certainly some few even of our

own people here would be against such a change - but I believe it part of

our job of leadership to show them that we must be unselfish in our

thinking, that we must be concerned about the greater good.

Respectfully yours in Christ,

John J. Killoren, S.J.


